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New General Manager for Premier Coal 
 
 
Premier Coal has a new General Manager in Bill McKinstrey. 
 
Mr McKinstrey brings senior leadership and project experience to the position, which he 
officially started on site this week (from 31 July).  
 
Starting his career as a plant operator almost 40 years ago, Bill has worked in roles ranging from 
supervisor, superintendent and project manager through to executive general manager and 
director across many resources operations on the east coast of Australia. 
 
Bill replaces Glenn Burlinson who retired earlier this month after three years as General 
Manager. 
 
Bill said he was looking forward to the new role, working with all stakeholders, and continuing 
the ongoing challenge of ensuring Premier Coal is a sustainable business.  
 
 
 
Photo:  Premier Coal new General Manager Bill McKinstrey (left) is shown around the Collie 
operation by Mine Production Superintendent Brian Davey.  
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